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Oregon Mail-In Voting must remain the norm! What we have works! That counties 

have the means to confirm signature validity…and they do! Can you imagine an in-

person only Election Day voting happen here? From an environmental perspective, 

Oregonians like the ability to drop their ballot in the mail or ballot drop boxes, we sure 

wouldn’t want all those additional vehicles on the road adding to the environmental 

impact! Mail-in Voting gives Oregonians the flexibility to vote on their own schedules 

rather than poll hours only. It removes the scheduling conflicts that arise for a large 

number of voters (childcare, work schedules, shift workers, etc).  

 

Please oppose this measure and keep Oregon’s Mail-in Voting! 

 

Respectfully submitted.  


